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Young - DNR, Rob <rob.young@state.co.us> Fri, Mar 17, 2017 at 10:26 AM
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Dave,

Based on the information presented, it appears that no further action is necessary at this time and the COGCC approves

the closure request. However, should future conditions at the site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding

COGCC standards or if ground water is found to be impacted, then further investigation and/or remediation activities may
be required.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Robert J. Young
Environmental Protection Specialist
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